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REFERENCE:  17FOI 34 
 
You requested the following information: 
 

- All information relating to ‘Fruitless Spending’ for the financial year 2016/2017 within the 
Wales Office. 

- All information relating to ‘Losses and Special payments’ for the financial year 2016/17 
within the Wales Office.  Moreover, I would be grateful if the losses and special payments 
are broken down and categorised individually. 

 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
The Wales Office has not made any fruitless spending or losses and special payments for the 
financial year 2016/17. 
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